
All Members and Guests of the Club must wear a face mask
when entering the Golf Shop or Clubhouse. Please note that

in accordance with the Reopening Ontario Act, 2020 and
Windsor-Essex County Health Unit, the following conditions

are exempt from wearing a mask:

 Is a child who is younger than two years of age,
has a medical condition that inhibits their ability to
wear a mask or face covering,
is unable to put on or remove their mask or face
covering without the assistance of another person,
needs to temporarily remove their mask or face
covering as may be necessary for the purposes of
health and safety,
is being accommodated in accordance with the
Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005,
or
is being reasonably accommodated in accordance
with the Human Rights Code.

In the event that a person is unable to wear a mask for any
reason, you must practice social distancing.

Kingsville Golf Management

All patrons MUST wear a mask when riding a cart, unless with
a member of a single household.


